
Cat’s Connection 
September 9, 2021 

Upcoming Events 

Sept. 10th- 7:30am or 2:30pm 

 GSA Room 117 

(you don’t need to attend both meetings) 

September 17th 7:00pm AHS Football 
Cheer Camp Preforms 

 

Sept. 20th-After School Program Begins 

Students interested in attending the After 
School Program applications can be picked 
up in the office. After school activities begin on 

September 20th. You must have a completed ap-
plication to attend the program. See Ms. Barlow or 

Ms. Conrad for more information. 

 

Students at the end of the day you may 
leave the building from any door! Please remind 
your parents to meet you in the back lot (by the 

track and football field). 

 

Bobkitten’s don’t forget to turn in 
those to turn in your Bobkitten 

Pride Cards. 

The first drawing is tomorrow during 
lunches! 

Bobkittens good manners are 

important! Please remember 

when talking to use these im-

portant words: 

Students we are out of water bot-
tles in the office. Please bring a 
water bottle from home if you 
have one. 

AHS Fall Cheer Camp begins September 14th from 

6pm-7pm in the Auxiliary Gym at AHS. The cost is 

$30 and you will preform at the football game  

September 17th. 

Stunt Camp for 6th-8th Grades will prepare you for 

being a cheerleader at AHS!   

Paperwork is in the office!  

 

 


